
 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

MONTARA WATER AND SANITARY 

DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

OF JUNE 5, 2025 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of the 
Montara Water and Sanitary District, scheduled to be held on June 5, 2025 at 
7:30 P.M., in the Boardroom, District Administrative Offices, 8888 Cabrillo 
Highway, Montara, California, has been cancelled due to the anticipated absence 
of a quorum. The next Regular meeting of the District Board of Directors is 
scheduled to be held on June 19, 2025 at 7:30 P.M. at the above address. A 
Special Meeting is anticipated to be held on June 12, 2025 at 7:30 P.M. at the 
above address. 

 

Dated: May 30, 2025    /s/  

Clemens Heldmaier  

General Manager  

 

 


